
On 12 October 2019, AMKTC staff , together with volunteers from 
Habitat for Humanity conducted a clean-up session at Ang Mo Kio 
Town Centre. The 34 volunteers worked together to ensure that 
the Town Centre was spick and span on the busy Saturday 
morning. Residents also thought twice about littering upon seeing 
the volunteers at work.  
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“An auntie wanted to litter. While we are 

picking up litter, she stopped 

immediately,”  

 

– George Leu, Property Manager at AMKTC 

"We're extremely grateful for the support that AMK Town Council has given us. We hope that through more of these 

UnLitter Red Dot sessions that we would be able to encourage more people to personally take ownership of their living 

spaces beyond their immediate homes and give our cleaners a restored sense of dignity. They really don't have an easy 

job and they shouldn't be cleaning up after us beyond clearing the bins.“ 

 

 – Joyce Ho, Senior Programmes Executive at Habitat for Humanity Singapore 


